
JUNE

          NEWSLETTER 
 

String, Woodwind and Piano Tuition 

It is delightful to see the keen interest in string, 

woodwind and piano tuition. Piano lessons will 

continue each Monday, string lessons each 

Thursday and woodwind lessons each Friday. Well 

done to all our musicians, you have made super 

progress, and congratulations to those who have 

passed grade exams. Well done! 

 

Photograph Orders 

All photograph orders should be returned to 

school for Friday 2nd June. 

 

Sports Day Practice 

Pupils will have a Sports Day practice on Monday 

5th June. All pupils should wear their PE uniform 

that day. 

 

Sports Day 

Our Sports Day 

will take place on 

Tuesday 6th June 

at 10:00am. We 

would love to see 

you come along to 

this event.  

 

Pupils will go home after Sports Day – no 

school dinners will be served that day. 

 

PTA Activities on Sports Day  

On Sports Day refreshments will be available to 

purchase from 9:30am and during the Sports Day 

interval. There will be a 

raffle and an ‘Adopt a 

Teddy’ stall. Please bring in 

teddies on Friday 2nd or 

Monday 5th June. See main 

poster on the website for 

further details. All 

purchases are cash only. 

 

P6/7 Residential 

There is great 

excitement in P6/7 as 

our residential draws 

near. P6/7 will be 

going to Todd’s Leap 

on 13th and 14th June.  

 

P6/7 Cycling Proficiency 

Cycling Proficiency will take place on Thursday 

15th and Friday 16th June.  

 

Coin Drive 

A Coin Drive will take place during the week 

beginning 19th June. See main poster on the home 

page of our website for further details. 

 

P1 Induction 

Our new P1 pupils will be invited to school on 

Wednesday 

21st June at 

2pm. During 

that time, 

they will have 

the 

opportunity 

to meet their teachers, see their classroom and 

parents will receive information about starting 

school. 

 

Presentation Assembly 

Our Presentation Assembly will take place on 

Wednesday 28th June at 11am. All our pupils will 

be taking part and we will be saying a farewell to 

our P7 pupils at this event. Everyone is welcome 

to attend. 

 

PTA Fun Day 

The PTA will be hosting a Fun Day for all our 

pupils on Thursday 29th June. Further details to 

follow. 

 

School Reports 

School reports will be sent home the week 

beginning 19th June. If you would like to discuss 

any aspect of the written report, please contact 

the school office to arrange a meeting with the 

class teacher. 

 

Activity Clubs 1 and 2 

Afterschool activities and homework supervision 

continue each Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

afternoon. Our Friday Activity Club themes for 

June are:  

Friday 2nd June – Sewing 

Friday 9th June – Scavenger Hunt 

Friday 16th June – Outdoor Games 



Friday 23rd June – End of year party and games 

Clubs should be booked each Monday for the 

week ahead. 

 

Bee Active 

Our final sessions of Bee Active afterschool club 

will take place on 1st, 15th, 22nd and 29th June. 

These clubs will be multisport.  

 

There will be no Bee Active on Thursday 8th 

June. On Thursday 8th June, Activity Clubs 1 

and 2 will run instead of Bee Active. 

 

Sunny June!  
With the sunny weather 

we are having at the 

moment, pupils should 

bring a sunhat to school 

and have suncream 

applied at home before 

coming to school. Please 

note that school staff will 

not apply sun cream to your child. 

 

School Uniform – Non-Uniform Days and 

Uniform Swap 

Thursday 29th and Friday 30th June will be non-

uniform days for pupils. If you have any uniform 

which you no longer need, a table will be placed 

outside school on Thursday and Friday for you to 

leave these spare items of uniform. Take any 

items of uniform from this table which you 

require. Any items left will be donated to the 

local clothing bank. 

 

Please note that from the new school term all 

pupils will be required to wear the official navy 

sweatshirt with the school logo and a white polo 

shirt. Navy cardigans will no longer be part of 

school uniform. 

 

Free School Meals/Uniform Allowance 

Applications for Free School Meals and Uniform 

Allowance for the school year 2023/24 will be 

opening soon - I will send out a text message to 

let you know when the portal is open. Visit 

www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-

meals-uniform-grants  

Parents should 

aim to apply 

for the Free 

School 

Meals/Uniform allowance as soon as possible so 

details are processed in time for the next school 

year. This includes those who currently avail of 

this support. If you think you may be eligible, I 

encourage you to apply. Your application is also of 

benefit to the school. 

 

School Website 

Visit the school website regularly to keep up-to-

date with school life. News and photographs are 

added regularly. The calendar feature on the 

home page serves as a quick reminder of school 

timings and events. Our website address is 

www.milltownprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

Facebook Page 

Please like and 

share our 

Facebook posts 

as we aim to 

communicate 

life in Milltown 

with the wider community. 

 

End of Term 

Term 3 will end on Friday 30th June. P1-3 and 

siblings should be collected at 11:50am and P4-7 

pupils at 12 noon. 

 

Every blessing to our P7 pupils as they move on 

to post-primary school. We will miss you but you 

are ready for this - we are so proud of each of 

you!  

 

Have a wonderful summer break. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Wright  

Principal 
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